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The Senior Citizen Center Goes Solar! 

 

Lawrence Township received a grant from Sustainable Jersey through the Gardinier Environmental Fund to install roof 
mounted solar panels at the Senior Citizen Center at 30 East Darrah Lane. The project is now complete and we look forward 
to reducing our carbon footprint with this new renewable energy system. It is anticipated that the roof panels will generate 
sufficient energy for our operations at the center. We will also be eligible for Transition Renewable Energy Certificates as 
the Township owns the system. 

The project sign will be unveiled at the Lawrence Township Council Meeting on April 6, 2021 and will be installed at the 
Senior Citizen Center. We invite you to direct any questions about the process and system to the Engineering Department. 

As a silver certified Sustainable Jersey community, Lawrence Township remains committed to reducing our carbon 
footprint and advancing our common goals of a more sustainable future. 

 


